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     Give school gift certificates at baby dedications 
     Keeping the school visible in constituent churches  
 
 
   

 
Redding Adventist Academy and some other NCC schools have been giving gift 
certificates to parents during baby dedications.  These are often set for $100 off the first 
month's tuition. 
 
This is a low cost way to increase visibility at your constituent church(es) by personally 
making this (brief) presentation or asking the pastor to mention the certificate and present 
it at the end of the dedication. 
  
Get the approval of your school board 
 

Since this has (small) budget implications you will want to have your school board's 
approval. 

 
Get the cooperation of the pastor(s) 

 
The pastor(s) will need to let you know when a baby dedication is scheduled so you 
can prepare a certificate.  Ideally, you or the pastor can present the certificate as part 
of what the church gives to new parents. But this won't add to the school's visibility 
unless the certificate is mentioned when it's given at the end of the dedication. 
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Here is what the template looks like. 
 

  
 
 
 
Delegating:  

All of this project can be delegated. 
Credits:   

Thank you Wayna for sharing what Redding has been doing.  
Binder tab:  Ongoing  
School size:  All 
Marketing process step: 
 1) Who are we? 
 2) What do families want? 
 


